
MINUTES OF MEETING---------------------------------------------------------MAY 24, 
2016  

 
Meeting called to order at 5:00 P.M. in the Assessor’s office at the Town Hall.  Assessor 
Chairman Ken O’Brien, Assessor Kevin Rudden, Assessor Bruce Tycks and Principal 
Assessor Jean Berthold were present.   
 
Motion made by Kevin and seconded by Bruce to approve the minutes of May 3, 2016. 
Unanimous vote. 
 
The Board discusses the ongoing field work. 
 
The Board decides to schedule a meeting for Tuesday, May 31, 2016 to review the bids 
and award the consultation contract for Fiscal Years 2017, 2018 & 2019. 
 
The Board discusses the new exemptions and abatement that were approved at the May 
Annual Town Meeting.  An article explaining all will be forwarded to the Town Crier.   
 
Motion made by Kevin and seconded by Bruce to adjourn the meeting at 5:45 PM.  
Unanimous vote. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Kevin Rudden, Clerk 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


